Michelle Fanslau

From: Michelle Fanslau
Sent: Wednesday, October 17, 2012 1:29 PM
To: Amanda Lehrian; Amy Teprovich; Ann Wilson; atrogan@edison.edu; Cathleen F. Doheny;

cwilkins2@edison.edu; Dennis DiSarro; Donald Ransford; Gayle Wetzel; James Langlas;
Jennifer Grove; John Salem; Judith Grasso; jvanglabek; Lisa Ann R. McGarity; Mary H.
Conwell; mhayden@edison.edu; Michelle Fanslau; mlemaster; Monique Ward;
sbmaetzke@edison.edu; Sharon Lusignan; Susan Hibbard; Thomas Rath; William Shuluk
Cc: Jennifer Grove; Erin Harrel
Subject: October Curriculum Committee Meeting Cancelled

Sent on behalf of Dr. Jennifer Grove, Chair, Curriculum Committee

Since there are only a few proposals in consideration for the October Curriculum Committee meeting, the October 26,
2012 Curriculum Committee meeting is cancelled. Proposals for the October meeting will be moved to the November
2012 Curriculum Committee meeting agenda. If there are questions, please let me know.

Sincerely,

Michelle Fanslau

Director, Academic Services
Edison State College

Office: 239-489-9478

Fax: 239-489-9087



